

At the NARI Golf Outing, Frankenmuth Insurance Field Manager Gerry Brock (far left) and Starr **Group Insurance Coun**selors Nick Starr and Sam Hope quietly watch as Tim Starr, President and CEO of The Starr Group. prepares to tees off from the 2nd hole which was sponsored again this year by the agency.

## FORE! NARI Foundation "On Par" with The Starr Group

t was a fine day for a round of golf. Milwaukee/NARI Foundation held its 21st Annual Golf Outing on Wednesday July 15th, and once again The Starr Group sponsored the 2nd Hole on the Meath course at Ironwood Golf Course in Sussex, Wisconsin. The agency set up shop to distribute complimentary sling-style backpacks filled with extra golf tees, carpenter pencils and sharpeners specially designed for those pencils.

In addition to the backpack giveaways, The Starr Group offered their premium golf gloves to anyone who made a \$10 donation to the Milwaukee/NARI Foundation while on the course.

While waiting for the foursome ahead of them to complete the 2nd hole, golfers could try their luck at correctly identifying 21 golf movies. The member of a foursome to correctly name the most movies won a set of three Special Edition Starr Group Titlist golf balls. Movie titles ranged from 1930s "The Golf Specialist" with W.C. Fields to the more recent 2015 movie "The Squeeze."

Upon completion of the course, golfers gathered in the Barn where they enjoyed appetizers, refreshments and camaraderie. Here they had the opportunity to bid



Paul Kraemer, (left) The Starr Group VP of Commercial Sales, presents a check for \$6,326.47 to the Milwaukee/NARI Foundation.

on packages in the Silent Auction. The evening dinner—sponsored by The Starr Group—was followed by the presentation of a check to the NARI Foundation for the amount of \$6,326.47. These donations would not be possible without the Milwaukee NARI members who participate in The Starr Group's insurance program

for NARI members. The Foundation is always looking to its members to help build the future of skilled trades. Anyone interested in learning the details of the program should call The Starr Group office at 1(414) 421-3800.

Enjoy more photos from the event, by visiting The Starr Group Facebook page.

Look at what 120 of you have accomplished with The Starr Group insurance program for NARI members!

Total donated to date:

We are proud to partner with Milwaukee/NARI Members and have the opportunity to support the future members of your organization through the Milwaukee/NARI Foundation.

For information on how YOU can contribute to this worthwhile program, contact The Starr Group today! 414-421-3800





5005 Loomis Road Greenfield, WI 53220

Phone: (414) 421-3800 Fax: (414) 421-6145

Thank you for your participation - it does www. StarrGroup.com
Follow us on Social Media! make a difference!

**OCTOBER 2015**